
 

 

 

                     Dated December 30, 2022 

 

To, 

Prof. Satyabrata Jit,  

Department of Electronics Engineering,  

IIT BHU  

Email: sjit.ece@iitbhu.ac.in 

 

Sub: Election to the West Bengal Academy of Science & Technology as Fellow 

 

Dear Prof. Jit, 

I have the pleasure to inform you that the Council in its meeting held on December 

28, 2022 has elected you as a Fellow of the West Bengal Academy of Science & 

Technology (WAST). I heartily welcome you to the family of WAST. 

I look forward to your active participation in the activities of the Academy which I 

believe would be truly beneficial in all respects. 

  

You will be formally admitted to the Academy in its next Annual General Meeting 

(AGM). The venue and other details of that meeting, as well as the terms and 

conditions of the Fellowship will be informed to you shortly. You are also 

requested to visit our website www.wast.in for further details. 

 

Hearty Congratulations on your election as a Fellow. 

With warm personal regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Prof. Somnath Das Gupta 

President, WAST 
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